
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
October 1, 2015 
 
Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Jeff Grinnell, Kerri Ikenberry, 46 Lexington 
Road 
 
Jeff and Laurie met with homeowner Kerri Ikenberry to answer any questions that she 
might have pertaining to the open position of Board member vacated by Kristina Jackson, 
After the discussion, Kerri was voted to the Board position by Jeff Grinnell and Laurie 
Guptill. 
 
Directors Corey Davidson and Scott Greenfield voted approval via email. 
 
 
Next meeting October 19 4 MHL 5:45 pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


